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Spring Parent Teacher Conference Times

at Townline Elementary
NEXT WEEK!!


Monday, Mar. 30
4:00 – 8:30 PM

 Tuesday, Mar. 31
  1:00 – 8:30 PM
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday are half days, 12:13 dismissal.  There is NO ARCH next week due to Parent/Teacher Conferences and half days.
Students’ Progress Reports will be reviewed with you. Please take some time to praise your child(ren) for their academic improvements and social emotional growth. Summer School (June 15-July 23) recommendations and registration forms will also be distributed at conferences for identified students. Parents, please take five minutes to go into our computer lab in the library to complete a short five-minute Parent Survey, or fill out a paper copy and return to your child’s teacher.  We value your input! Teachers and staff are looking forward to meeting with you!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Friberg, Principal
Townline P/T Conferences

The following special area teachers will be at Townline for Parent Teacher Conferences on:

Ms. Hondorp (Art)

Monday, 4:30-6:30

Miss Large (Music)

Tuesday, 1:00 – 8:00
Mrs. Drayton (Speech)

By appointment 
Mr. Burton (PE)


Monday, 4:00 – 8:30
Mrs. Riha (Counselor)

Monday, 4:00 – 8:30 
There will be NO ARCH the week of March 30, 2015 due to Parent/Teacher Conferences and half days.  The program will resume when we return from Spring Break on Monday, April 13.

2015-16 Kindergarten Registration
Thursday, April 16, 2015

7:00 PM 

The PARENT ONLY orientation meeting for next year’s kindergarten students is Thursday, April 16 at 7:00 PM in Townline’s gym. This meeting is for parents of students living in our attendance area. Children must be 5 years old by September 1, 2015. Kindergarten registration packets will be available at the meeting and in Townline’s office after April 16.
Spring Testing
The new assessment called the Michigan Student Test of Educational Progress, or M-STEP, will begin when we return from Spring Break.  The testing window for the new assessment is much longer than the MEAP and will be taken on computers instead of paper and pencil.  Below is the assessment schedule:

5th grade:  Monday, April 13 – Friday, May 1

4th grade:  Monday, April 27 – Friday, May 15

3rd grade:  Monday, May 18 – Friday, June 5

It is critical that all students in grades 3-5 are  assessed during these times.  Please make sure to refrain from traveling and/or making appointments during your child’s assessment window.
Counselor’s Corner

Fostering success in current and future relationships (siblings, friendships, on the job, at school, at home, in the world) is a goal we share!  Here’s an idea for families to follow which helps create and maintain harmony.  It is a great reminder with lifelong benefits!
Consider discussing this concept with your family and make a poster of the T.H.I.N.K. model and hold each other accountable for how we treat one another.  Post it in a place for all to see…

Before saying it, ask yourself…Is it…

True

Helpful

Inspiring

Necessary

Kind
Kentwood Mayor Kepley has asked that we send out this survey link to gather input from citizens on services provided by the City of Kentwood.  You must be a Kentwood resident to complete the survey.
The purpose of this survey is to determine the city services that are most important to you and how to best communicate with the residents.  The survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete.  At the end, you can enter a drawing to win one of several prizes.
http://goo.gl/DMtb3n
Character Trait for April

Self Control / Protecting the Environment
Encourage your child to earn a flower on the Townline Tiger Trait Train!
Feeling Good Mileage Club

FGMC will begin after Spring Break.  Parent Volunteers are needed to punch Mileage Club cards during afternoon recess on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays (2:15 – 2:35).  Contact Mr. Burton, PE teacher, or the office if interested.  You must have an approved Parent Volunteer form on file at school to participate in this event.

Upcoming Dates to Remember….

Mon., Mar. 30
Full day of school, 3:55 dis.


NO ARCH THIS WEEK!


Parent/Teacher Conferences

4:00 - 8:30 PM

Book Fair in library all week

Tues., Mar. 31
Half day, 12:13 PM dismissal


Parent/Teacher Conferences


1:00 – 8:30 PM

Wed., Apr. 1 &

Thurs., Apr. 2
Half day, 12:13 PM dismissal

Fri., Apr. 3 through
Spring Break – No School!

Fri., Apr. 10

Mon., Apr. 13
Classes resume on normal schedule
Thurs., Apr. 16
2015-16 Kindergarten


Registration @ Townline,


7:00 PM @ gym

Wed., Apr. 29
Spring Title I Family Night @ Frederik Meijer Gardens

6-8 PM; bussing provided 

Fri., May 1
Family Swim Night @ EK Pool, 6:00 – 8:30 PM, $1.00 per person

Tues., May 5
Ballot Proposals

Wed., May 20
School Picnic followed by Gr. Y5-4 Field Day in PM

Mon., May 25
Memorial Day, No School

Wed., May 27
5th gr. Field Day @ Falcon Field

Thurs., May 28
5th gr. to Camp Manitou-Lin
Fri., June 5
Half day, 12:13 dismissal

Last day of school!













